
  
 

Instructions for the Charlotte Community Association and  
Edward Watson Memorial  

Scholarship Application 
 

The Charlotte Community Association (CCA) is pleased to announce that two scholarships will be 
awarded to college; trade/technical/vocational school bound students who are residents of the 
Charlotte community or attend the Leadership Academy for Young Men. The CCA will award one 
$2,000 award which is made possible through community fundraising and membership donations.  
Another award of $2,000 is provided by a fund created in memory of Edward Watson, a Charlotte 
resident and former Charlotte High student.  

Eligibility: For the CCA Scholarship, a college, trade/technical/vocational school bound high school 
seniors must live in the Charlotte community. For the Edward Watson Scholarship,                                
a college, trade/technical/vocational school bound high school senior must attend the Leadership 
Academy for Young Men (Formerly Charlotte High School). 

Requirements:  Each applicant must submit a scholastic transcript, including recent grades. In 
addition, two (2) letters of recommendation (preferably from a counselor, teacher, principal or 
community member) MUST be submitted.  The applicant must submit a short essay of 100 words or 
less on his/her career goals and what influenced their choice. 

 
Deadline:  The entire application and attachments (transcript, essay and reference letters) must be 
submitted by June 30, 2022. Any applications received without supporting documents or missing 
information will not be accepted.  
 
Where to Send: Mail completed application with supporting documents to: 
 

Brian Labigan  
Charlotte Scholarship Committee 
105 Camille Drive 
Rochester, N. Y., 14612 

 
 
All applications will be given thorough consideration.  Final selection will consist of two (2) winners 
and two (2) alternates.  In the event the winner changes plans and does not attend college or trade 
school beginning with the Fall 2022 semester, the alternate will be awarded the scholarship.  The 
winners and alternates will be notified as soon as a decision has been made.  If you have any 
questions about the application process, please call Brian Labigan at 585-943-7197. 

 
 

DEADLINE FOR SUBMITTING APPLICATIONS AND SUPPORTING DOCUMENTS IS 
 

JUNE 30, 2022 


